
Dear Rachel, 

I just wanted to thank some of your staff.  My daughter Libby is in year 7 and has been 

working hard during lockdown; she is a bit of a perfectionist so only sends work to her 

teachers she feels is perfect; feedback from them is so important as it keeps her inspired. 

Last week she sent some work to Mr Shellard and Mr Jewell and got some amazing 

motivational feedback from both Of them.  They also sent her an e- certificate which really 

meant a lot to her.  This has inspired her so much that she has been working really hard on 

her next piece of work for science.  Today she received a postcard from Mrs Newman, this 

made her day and again gave her motivation.  She has also had great feedback from Mr 

Arthur, Miss Mason and Mr Hitt.  This feedback is so important to the students so thank you for 

this. 

Every week her maths teacher Ms Pyne sends her maths group a motivation/praise message 

and a video link which is so lovely and appreciated.   

 Thank you so much. 

Take Care 

 Julie (mother of Libby Kirby)  

  

 


